ePRO Information

¢ The CAT™ has been tested and used on a number of electronic data collection devices. A
list of the devices on which CAT™ has been tested is under development and will be
provided below.

e Migration of the CAT™ to a new ePRO device needs to be supported by evidence
demonstrating the comparability, or measurement equivalence of the ePRO to the paper-
based CAT™. Published reports and guidance are available which provide support and
general frameworks for this development.12 Further information on the requirements for
migration can be found in the relevant section of the HCP User Guide on this website.

¢ If you want further ePRO information or want to use a new ePRO and would like to
understand about gaining accreditation please contact us at: ( RD.CATmailbox@gsk.com )

e The CAT™ governance board will accredit new presentations of the CAT™ on e-PRO which
will then be listed on the website in due course.

o Development and/or use of an accredited ePRO presentation is requested as a condition of
the terms of use.
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